Elle Clementine

From: |

Sent: Tuesday, 12 November 2019 5:17 PM
To: Elle Clementine
Subject: Objection to proposed time extension for two Marulan Gas Fired Power Stations +

To: Director - Resource Assessments

Department of Planning, Industry and Environments

Sydney

Dear Sir,

| DO NOT support the proposed time extension for the two Marulan Gas Fired Power Stations and Marulan
Common Infrastructure Project - MOD 1

MP07-0174, 0175, 0176.

This contributes towards global warming which is the most important issue of our time and the future of
our children. It is well documented by science, world-wide.

Emitting carbon dioxide into the atmosphere, increasing greenhouse gas emissions, contaminating both

ground water, the air, along with the destruction of local wildlife. The fires create enough destruction in
our country and this simply compounds attacking our fragile environment. Enough!!

I do not give permission for my personal details to be published.
| declare | do not have any reportable political donations.
| have read and accepted Terms of Privacy.

12 November, 2019





